
 

 

Registration now open for tech-based educator training, student event 

 

Registration is now open for the Fifth Annual Tech 
Rodeo, a full day of virtual learning for educators, 
administrators, and coaches to meet the needs of 
students in all grade levels and content areas. 
Registration is also open for the virtual Student Tech 



Teachers interested in more information on entering a team in the Student Tech Showdown are 
encouraged to contact Katherine Goyette at katherine.goyette@tcoe.org. The deadline to register 
is December 11.  

 

 

Annual CAC calendar highlights students with special needs finding success through 
distance learning 

Earlier this month, the Special Services Division 
distributed thousands of copies of the annual 
Community Advisory Committee (CAC) calendar to 
schools, community organizations, and clinics. 
Entitled “Meeting Challenges through Distance 
Learning,” the 2021 calendar features monthly 
profiles of students with special needs adjusting to 





To receive News Gallery Week, visit tcoe.org/GetTheGallery, or contact Jennifer Fisher at 
jenniferf@tcoe.org or (559) 733-6172.  

 

 


